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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
    

7th June 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Proposed Visit to PGL – Boreatton Park – Children currently in Years 3, 4 and 5 
Following on from my letter before half term, I can now confirm that the actual cost of the PGL visit. 
This has been recalculated based on the number of children wishing to attend and will be £300 per 
child, which does not include bedding at an additional cost of £16.50 each.  
 
If your child still wishes to attend, please send me definite confirmation that you would like him/her 
to take part - at the revised cost - by Monday next week; a firm booking can then be made with PGL.     
 
A deposit of £80 will be required by Wednesday 21st June. Please do not send deposits until after 
Wednesday next week when all confirmations will have been received. The payment should be paid 
through Parentpay once the payment item is available.  
 
As above, the total cost of this visit will be £300 which can either be paid in full or by following the 
payment plan below:  
 
£80 – Deposit by 21st June 2023 
£75 – Interim Payment by 31st July 2023 
£75 – Interim Payment by 30th September 2023 
£70 – Final Payment by 31st January 2024 
 
Should bedding be required, please confirm as soon as possible and make the additional payment of 
£16.50 with the first Interim Payment by 31st July. 
 
I will confirm on Tuesday next week, whether there are still sufficient children wishing to take part, 
based on the revised cost. 
 
Reminder - Summer Fayre – Saturday 17th June 2023 
Mufti Day takes place on Monday next week for our Summer Fayre. All children can come to school in 
non-uniform on Monday. If you are able to donate a prize or item on Monday for our Summer Fayre 
taking place on Saturday 17th June, that would be very much appreciated. Thank you!  
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If at all possible please, we would very much appreciate: bottles for the bottle tombola and £1 bottle 
stall; whisky and gin for the whisky and gin boards, alcohol; vouchers, tins of biscuits; items for a 
hamper, boxes of chocolates or prizes for games and fancy-dress competition. 
 
There will also be a cake stall in the school hall on the Saturday morning.  If you feel able to donate a 
cake - either homemade or shop-bought – we would be so grateful if you could bring these to school 
on the Friday morning, next week.  If your cakes are homemade, could you please label them if they 
contain nuts so that we might keep and sell these separately. Thank you. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already returned their tickets for the Grand Draw. If you have any at 
home - sold or unsold – please do return them to the school office as soon as you are able. Thank you. 
 
Collective Worship with Class 2 
Collective Worship with Class 2 takes place on Tuesday next week, 13th June. Doors will open at 2.20pm 
with the Worship starting at 2.30pm. There will be no admittance once the Worship has started at 
2.30pm. All families of children in Class 2 are invited to attend. Please note that we are unable to allow 
the taking of photographs or videos.  
 
Changing Faces - Supporting your Child 
Please find below links to free workshops for parents and carers to support their children.  These are 
provided by Changing Faces who provide support, and promote respect, for everyone with visible 
differences: 
 
Supporting Your Child – free workshop for parents & carers 
Registration is now open for our next parent & carer workshop – taking place on the evening of 
Tuesday 20th June:  
 
Parent/Carer sign-up form for “Supporting Your Child” - 20th June  
  
E-Flyer for Supporting Your Child - Tuesday 20th June 2023 
  
www.changingfaces.org.uk/parents-workshop  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
A Dawson 

https://www.changingfaces.org.uk/services-support/workshops-for-children-families/supporting-your-child-20-june/
https://www.changingfaces.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/changing-faces-parent-workshop-june-23.pdf
http://www.changingfaces.org.uk/parents-workshop

